
We are  five weeks away from graduation, and time, at least
to me, will seem like it ceases to exist as we know it. The
days will go by faster and, before we are able to take it all
in, we will be at the McCarthey Center celebrating our
graduates.

This newsletter includes previous information that was
shared last month, as well as new information. We will
continue to add new information to our website as it comes
in, so that is the best resource for the most up to date
information. The website can be found by CLICKING HERE.

As always, if you have any questions about graduation or
senior events, please don’t hesitate to call our main office
at 509-465-7200. We are happy to point you in the right
direction.

I look forward to celebrating this momentous occasion with
each of you on Friday, June 7th at 5 pm.

In Service,

Chelsea Gallagher
Mt. Spokane HS 
Principal
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https://mtspokanehs.mead354.org/student-life/seniors
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https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa

